
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Finance Department 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Hibbert, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor ~ ~ C? 

FROM: Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director ~ 
Colette Thompson, Borough Attorney ~ , 

DATE: June 24, 2021 

SUBJECT: Request that the Assembly Remove Ord. 2020-19-07, Ord . 2020-19-08, 
and Ord. 2020-19-09 from the table to be heard at their Regular 
Scheduled Meeting of July 6, 2021 . 

Due to the three refunding bond sales being completed on June 16, 2021 , the 
administration requests that the appropriating ordinances be removed from the 
table to be heard at the Assembly 's regularly scheduled meeting of July 6, 2021 
so bond counsel can be paid for services rendered over the past year in a timely 
manner. 


